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Work Summary Update 

- The Unitec Research Ethics Committee continues its work in accessing Ethics 
applications. So far for 2019, 36 applications have been approved. This is a 
decrease from this time in 2018, however, there is a noted increase in staff 
applications.   

- UREC has provided feedback to Marcus Williams, Director of Research and 
Enterprise regarding his current review of Unitec’s Research Ethics Policy 
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